
CHRISTIAN AID WEEK IN MAY 

You are all invited to mark the end of this year’s national Christian Aid week with some 
fellowship and fundraising in the church hall -  

WHEN?  Saturday 18 May from noon 

HOW?    By bringing your own simple main course, such as sandwiches or a salad, and then 
donating for      your dessert and drink - preferably adding gift aid authorisation. Thanks to our 
generous supporters, we hope to provide a range of delicious desserts - and you will be totally 
spoiled for choice!  And of course, as ever, there will be the fun of a raffle! 

BOOKING?  There are no tickets to buy, but it really does help us to plan if we have some idea of 
how many people plan to come. So if you could ring the parish office (787117) or email 
(stpeterswestonfavell@yahoo.co.uk) we’d be very grateful.  But all are welcome and if you don’t 
contact the office in advance, let’s hope there will be enough desserts to go round! 

If you are unable to come to the lunch, but wish to make a donation, you can either do a bank 
transfer to 

Parochial Church Council of Weston Favell No 2 account 

Sort code 20-61-51, Account no 60830429, Reference CAIDGA 

Or pop into the parish office either cash or a cheque made out to PCC of Weston Favell IN AN 
ENVELOPE CLEARLY LABELLED with your name and Christian Aid, with Gift Aid if possible. 

So do please put 18 May in your diary and come and join us. 


